
 Friends of the Three Shires 

A small group from the PPG set up to support the practice 
in order to keep all four of the practice surgery sites open. 


We are fundraising for equipment and 
maintenance not funded in other budgets.


Mike was able able to hand over a cheque for 
£1400 raised by fund raising activities and 

donations to Dr Richard Greenway the 
managing partner in the practice. 


This was used to purchase 2 new vaccination 
fridges in Marshfield and Wick.


We are in discussions with the practice as we have a further 
£1500 to spend. 


Thank you all for your kind donations and support.


